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You can view this presentation at: youtu.be/BNnOXLr1WGs

[00:00:00] Roberta Pesce: I wanted to take a moment to thank everyone today for being here with us, for 
spending 3 days during the weekend learning more about these disorders. Thank you for joining us virtually, 
and we really hope that we can meet in person next year if the right circumstances are there and if this 
pandemic allows us to meet again in person next year.

[00:00:28] I would also like to thank our co-hosts, Massachusetts General Hospital, Harvard Medical School, 
the NMO Clinic and Research Laboratory, Johns Hopkins Medicine and the Johns Hopkins Myelitis and 
Myelopathy Center, UT Southwestern Medical Center, Children's Health, and CONQUER. We would also like 
to thank Alexion, AstraZeneca Rare Disease, Genentech, and Horizon Therapeutics for education grants that 
help support the symposium.

[00:00:55] And thank you to our speakers of course who have been very generous of their time, joining live or 
prerecorded talks when there was a schedule conflict. Thank you to our partners, advocacy organizations for 
your participation. I truly appreciate it and for spending times in the booth connecting with our community.

[00:01:13] Thank you of course to all of our staff at SRNA. I know how hard you have worked for this. We have 
been on nonstop this whole weekend. Thank you for putting this together during this symposium. I appreciate 
all of you very much. And I hope that everyone who joined us today has benefited, learned, connected these 
least last few days, and we're looking forward to receiving of course feedback.

[00:01:38] And I would say that's it. If you wanna stick around for a little bit more to connect with each other, 
you know where to find the networking area. Another important note is that the recordings in the replay 
session will be available until tomorrow morning 10am Eastern Time. After that we're going to work really 
hard to get them on our web site as soon as possible and we'll let you know as soon as they're there.

[00:02:04] So thank you all again and until next year, everyone. Bye.
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